
 

 

 
BRU – Runway works Summer 2025 

 

 
During the Summer of 2025, Brussels Airport will execute a complete 

renovation of runway 25L/07R. The works will take place in July and 
August. 
 

These operations are part of a general maintenance and renovation program to 
maintain the safe and efficient operation of the runways. The previous renovation 

works on this scale on this runway date back to 2015. 
 
The following works will be carried out: 

 
• The pavement of RWY 25L (including Turnpad 25L) will be renovated to the 

first underlayer. 
• The runway lighting system, including all lights, primary cables next to the 

runway and secondary cables located in the first underlayer will be 

replaced. 
• The runway drainage system and associated collectors will fully 

reconstructed. 
 

Brussels Airport is planning the operations in various phases with the intent of 
minimizing the overall impact on airport capacity. In the figure below, detail is 
given on the different phases and the timing. 

 
 

 
 

Figure 1: Detail of phases and timing of RWY 25L renovation works 

 

The only period when capacity will be restricted is during phase 3 from August 
2-12th. During the other phases, the works may result in occasional ATFM 

delays. For further information, please contact Belgium Slot Coordination: 
 

Belgium Slot Coordination 

Tel: +32 2 753 57 91 
Email: bruacxh@brucoord.org 

www.brucoord.org 
 

Due to the limited number of available slots during phase 3 of the works, all 
airlines are urgently requested to return slots that will not be used as soon as 
possible. 

http://www.brucoord.org/

